
Welcome to Year 3 
2025-2026 Curriculum Guide 

 

Year 3 is an exciting year full of opportunities to consolidate prior learning and acquire new skills and knowledge. The 
information given in this booklet will help you understand more of what your child is going to learn this year. Please do 

remember that learning happens not only in the classroom but also at home. 

 

We look forward to meeting you and working with you and your children this year! 
 

Miss Brookes and Miss Khan 
 

 



 

Who are the adults working in Year 3? 

3CB 3AK 
Class Teacher: Miss Brookes 

Teaching assistant: Mrs Murton 
 

Class Teacher: Miss Khan 
Teaching assistant: Miss Bell 

 
 

When does the school day begin and end? 

The gate opens at 8:40am, and registration is at 8:50am. The gate will close at 8:55am. It is 
really important children are in school for this time as this is when learning interventions will 

begin. The school day will end at 3.25pm.  

 

 

 

 



Maths 
This year in maths, we will be consolidating our learning from Year 2 and moving forward. We will be focusing a lot on 
number and place value and mental and written strategies for the four operations (addition, subtraction, multiplication 
and division).  



English 
Reading 
Children will continue to consolidate their reading skills throughout the year. They will 
have daily guided reading sessions where we will practise the skills of retrieval, 
inference, deduction, prediction, summarising and understanding the author’s point of 
view.  

Texts we will be reading this year in class include:  

● How to Wash a Woolly Mammoth 
● Stone Age Boy 
● The Great Kapok Tree  
● Let’s Investigate Plastic 
● Rivers of the UK 
● Once Upon a Raindrop 
● Egyptian Cinderella 
● Escape from Pompeii 
● Seaside Poems 
● The Puffin Keeper 

Writing 
Children will have the opportunity to write a variety of different texts in which they will be able to practise their grammar, 
composition, handwriting and spelling skills. As the year goes on, their writing will become more varied and technically advanced.  

Our writing units will be linked to our history or geography topic and our class text, and cover a range of writing genres including 
stories, non-chronological reports, diaries, letters and information texts.  



Spelling 
 

Learning to spell words is a really important part of the Year 3 
curriculum, as it moves children away from relying heavily on 
phonics. Each week children will be given a list of 10 new 
words to understand and spell, generally following spelling 
rules and patterns. Children are to practise reading and writing 
the words in a variety of different ways: 

 

Here are some of the strategies that 
we use to practice spelling at school. 

 

 
 
 



Year 1 and 2 Common Exception Words 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



Year 3 & 4 Statutory Spellings 



Behaviour 
Children are expected to show respect to each other, to all adults and the school environment 
(inside the building and on the playground). We have a clear behaviour system that all the 
children follow. As a school we have 3 rules: be responsible, be respectful and be safe. Children 
are taught what these mean and understand there are consequences for breaking these rules. The 
rules and behaviour systems are clearly displayed in all classrooms and around central parts of 
the school. 

 

Uniform 
It’s really important that your child comes into school in full school uniform, unless it is a PE day. 
School uniform is: grey trousers, skirt or shorts, white polo shirt and a blue school jumper.  

Please can you ensure that your child’s name is written clearly in all their posessions.  This includes 
coats, jumpers, uniform and PE kit.  This makes it easier if it goes missing, as then it usually finds its 
way back to our classroom.  

 
 



PE 
On your child’s PE days, they will need to wear their PE kit to school. This should include a white T-
shirt, black shorts/leggings/joggers and pumps/trainers for outdoor games.  Children can’t wear 
jewellery for PE and long hair must be tied back. 

  

 

black jogging bottoms or leggings              a white t-shirt          trainers or pumps              a black jumper or school jumper 

 

Children are not allowed to bring coloured or heavily logoed clothes for PE. Please help children to be organised each 
week with the correct kit.  

 



Connected Curriculum 
At Ravensbury, we teach history, geography, art, DT and music through our connected curriculum. Children will have 
the opportunity to learn about a wide range of topics and work with a music specialist teacher.  
 

Our Topics 

Autumn Term 1 – What lies beneath our feet?  

Autumn Term 2 – What impact can humans have on the Earth?  

Spring Term 1 – What was it like to live in Ancient Egypt?  

Spring Term 2 – Where are the world’s greatest waterways?  

Summer Term 1 – Why were the Romans so powerful? 

Summer Term 2 – What can be found by the coast? 

Children are also taught Science, Computing, Spanish, PSHE and RE.  

 

In year 3, children learn how to play the ukulele with a specialist music teacher.  

 

 



 

Homework 
Your child will be given a piece of maths homework each week which will review the learning 
they have already covered. They will also be given 10 spellings and a 
times tables to practise. These will be tested weekly. Homework will be 
given out on a Friday and should be returned by the following Friday 
morning.  

If homework is not returned on Friday morning, children will have to 
miss their playtime to complete this.  

Weekly homework 

1 piece of maths  

Daily reading 

Daily spelling practice - they will be tested every Friday 

Daily times table practice (in year 3 we practise 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10s) 

If your child has access to the internet at home, they will be able to use TT Rockstars to support their maths 
learning. 


